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Dear Dr. Leigheb, 

 

Re: Two-stage Revision in Periprosthetic Knee Joint Infections, ID (02454066) 

Thank you for the invitation to submit this review article to World Journal of Orthopedics. 

On behalf of my co-authors, I am submitting the enclosed material for publication in your 

journal. It has not been submitted for publication nor has it been published in whole or in part 

elsewhere. All authors listed on the title page have read the manuscript, attest to the validity 

and legitimacy of the data and its interpretation and agree to its submission. I am a native 

speaker of English and hence do not need a ‘Non-Native Speakers of English Certificate’. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

 

Dr. Mohamed Sukeik, MD (Hons) FRCSEd (Tr&Orth) PGA MD (Res) Hip and Knee 

Arthroplasty Infections, Head of Orthopaedic Department and Consultant Hip and Knee 

Arthroplasty Surgeon, Dr Sulaiman Al Habib Hospital, Al Khobar, Saudi Arabia 


